
Dallimore Primary and Nursery School 

E-mail: enquiries@dallimore.derbyshire.sch.uk 

www.dallimore.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 

Aspiring to work with our community towards a bright future for our children. 

 

 

 JANUARY 2024  

January/ February dates 

 

Thurs 18th Jan: PANTO in school: Robin Hood and his Merry Men 

Mon 22nd Jan:  Andy Tooze Poet – Assembly and Workshops 

   (will be selling signed copies of his books: 
   The Poet from the Peaks | Poet and Specialist Poetry Teacher) 

Mon 5th Feb:  Children’s Mental Health Week 

Tues 6th &   

Wed 8th Feb: MINI FIRST AID (all classes including Dragonflies Nursery) 

Thurs 8th Feb: BACON BUTTIES/ Parent’s meeting- Supporting your child 

with their reading at home (9.00am in the Hall) 

Mon 12th Feb: Road Safety Workshops ( + 13th and 28th Feb) 

Fri 16th Feb: FINISH FOR HALF TERM 

Mon 26th Feb: FIZZ POP SCIENCE (Science week) 

 

 
 

 

 

Grocery Vouchers 

Over the next week anyone who is eligible for Free School Meals should receive a 

Grocery Voucher. The amount is slightly less than in the past at £36 per child. Please 

ensure you take note of the date that this has to be spent by. 

If you haven’t received this by Thursday 18th January please contact Mrs Humphrey in 

the school office. 

READING AT HOME 

We know that it can sometimes be difficult to find time to read with your children at 

home. Children can be reluctant to read and it is sometimes difficult to know how to 

support your child with their reading. 

We will be sending out a survey in the next week or so in order to help us review our 

own approach to encouraging reading at home and to gather your views on how to 

support you with this. 
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